

School Immunisation Team Undercliffe Health Center 17 Lowther street Bradford Bd2 4RA Tel: 01274 221269 www.bdct.nhs.uk

Additional opportunity for the COVID-19 vaccine for children aged 12 to 15

Dear Parent / Carer,

As you may be aware, a session recently took place in your child's school offering the COVID-19 vaccination to all children aged between 12-15. This is in line with the government offer from 13th September and following advice from the UK's chief medical officers that all children are offered one dose of the Pfizer-BioNtech COVID-19 vaccination.

Not all children received the vaccine at these sessions, reasons include:

- Consent form distributed by your child's school was not completed and returned to school on the day
- Your child declined to have the vaccine.
- Your child did not attend their appointment
- Your child recently had COVID-19 or was displaying symptoms.
- Your child was not between the ages of 12-15 on the day of vaccination.
- The vaccination session was re-scheduled.

I am pleased to inform you that additional opportunities are now available now available for your child to receive the covid vaccine.

Please refer to details below:

Clinics will be available on dates below from 09 00- 4 pm at:

St. Luke's Hospital, Children's Outpatient Department, Horton Lane, BD5 0NA

13 November 2021

20 November 2021

27 November 2021

4 December 2021

11 December 2021

18 December 2021

Jacobs Well Vaccination Centre, 5 Nelson Street, Bradford, BD1 5AX

Clinics will be available throughout November to 24 December 2021. These will be running, Monday – Friday, 4:15pm -7pm

*NB You can book for a slot via the National booking system or you can just walk in during times highlighted above.

The consenting process at the vaccination hub will be carried out at the same time the vaccine is administered so it is important that you attend with your child.

Please do not contact your GP about this as they will be unable to offer an alternative.

If you have any general questions, please telephone our team on 01274 221269 and one of our staff will be happy to help.

Information about COVID-19 vaccines is also available at: COVID-19 vaccination programme for young people: guidance for parents

Yours faithfully

Phillipa Hubbard

Director of Nursing/Professions and Care Standards DIPC